
Dear Future Clients,

For over six years, On Call Home Care, established October 2017, and licensed
by the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH) since July 2018, has been dedicated
in providing exceptional in-home care and support services to the residents of Illinois. We
are incredibly proud of our consistently high client satisfaction ratings, a testament to the
unwavering dedication and compassionate approach of our exceptional caregiving team.
Their commitment to excellence forms the bedrock of our success.

Beyond providing outstanding in-home care, On Call Home Care is deeply
committed to giving back to the community both locally and globally. We actively support
medical students in the Philippines through scholarships, mentorship programs,
equipment donations, etc. contributing to the development of future healthcare
professionals. Furthermore, we've been pleased to contribute to the University of Illinois
scholarship program, helping to foster the next generation of leaders in our state.

Our vision extends beyond individual care; we strive to transform the landscape of
long-term care, ensuring that individuals can age with dignity and maintain the highest
possible quality of life within the comfort of their own homes. We believe that
compassionate, personalized care is fundamental to this transformation, and this
commitment guides every aspect of our work. We invite you to learn more about our
services and our commitment to excellence by visiting our website at
https://oncallhomecareservicesinc.com/ or contacting us directly at (630) 903-6123 or
(630) 785-7026.

Sincerely,
Ma Priscila Eckert, Agency Supervisor
On Call Home Care Services, INC.
941 N Plum Grove Rd., Suite B
Schamburg, IL 60173
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